$eeizcommunimy

CXA Awards to only happen in 2019

The Customer Experience Africa Awards will only take place again in 2019, as it is planned to take place every two years
and not annually.

The decision was made in an effort to allow prospective entrants more time to implement and execute customer experience
initiatives prior to entry submissions.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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